
  
 

200 Spielman Highway  Burlington, CT 06013-1735  860-673-6789 

Town of Burlington 

BURLINGTON BOARD OF FINANCE 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 
Wednesday, March 11, 2015 

 
 

Gerald Mullen, Acting Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:32PM.  Present were: Susan Brault, Gerald 
Mullen, Andrew Klimkoski and Paul Flanagan.  Also present were First Selectman Shafer and Director of 
Finance Eleanor Parente. 
 
Budget Workshop:  The Board reviewed and discussed the letter from First Selectman Shafer regarding the 
2015-16 Budget.  Discussed were the major impacts on the 2015-16 budget. 
 
A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn the regular meeting at 9:20 PM by Susan 
Brault and Andrew Klimkoski. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Andrew Klimkoski 
Secretary 
 


